
JUN 2 o 1985 

Virginia Electric and Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. W. L. Stewart, Vice President, 

Nuclear Operations 
P. 0. Box 26666 
Richmond, VA 23261 

Gentlemen: 

SUBJECT: SURRY UNIT 2 ILRT 

During the period of May 31 through June 10, 1985, members of my Test Program 
staff witnessed the preparation for, and successful completion of your 10 CFR 50 
Appendix J test at Surry Nuclear Power Station Unit 2. They credited the suc­
cessful testing to the diligent work of your engineering and operations person~ 
nel. In addition, the level of management support devoted to the program 
resulted in noticeable improvement and the overall project was fully successful. 

Please convey to your staff my appreciation and congratulations for a job well 
done. 

cc: R. F. Saunders, Station Manager 
R. J. Hardwick, Jr., Manager -

Nuclear Programs and Licensing 

bee: Document Control Desk 
Commonwealth of Virginia 
NRC Resident Inspector 
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Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED" BY:1 
J, NELSON GRACE 

J. Nelson Grace 
Regional Administrator 
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